
From: ahunne@roadrunner.com <ahunne@roadrunner.com> 
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2017 11:14 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Opposition to Northern Pass  
  
Oct. 25, 2017 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe, 
 
I request that the NH Site Selection Committee not approve the request of Eversource/Northern Pass to construct 
this project for the following reasons: 
 
•       The UNH Carsey Institute 2017 study has shown that New Hampshire produces more than enough energy for 
local and state –wide consumption needs.  The NP project as shown by studies will not seriously reduce the costs 
of electrical energy in NH, and is being exported to states south of NH for the profit of Eversource and its investors, 
•       The process of burying the cable through the middle of Plymouth, NH, as well as other towns on NH Rt. 3, will 
seriously impact the normal functioning of life in those towns and especially Plymouth for a protracted period of 
time. It is likely that a number of businesses adjacent to the project will lose significant amounts of revenue 
because of the disruption resulting from the construction, and that loss may be significant enough to cause their 
demise. Such disruption and its long range economic impact will have a serious, negative effect on the economic 
and social well-being of the Plymouth area community, 
•       Our natural environment will be greatly damaged by the erection of the high towers and transmission 
wires.  While the proponents of Northern Pass are willing to destroy our state’s nature’s beauty for little gain for 
our state, people in other parts of our country are willing to spend millions trying to create what we already have. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anne W. Hunnewell 
95 Heritage Hill Road 
Holderness, NH  03245 
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